
Dear SeTDA Member:
The Board of Directors (Board) for the Southeast Trophy Deer Association (SeTDA) has several Board positions set 
to expire.  Therefore, the SeTDA will be holding an election for the expiring Board positions. The SeTDA is looking 
for HARD WORKING individuals who will devote the necessary time and energy to accomplish the following mis-
sion of the SeTDA:

•   To promote the business of raising and marketing Whitetail Deer in the State of FLORIDA.

•   To provide educational opportunities for members of the Corporation and other interested people through the 
sharing of information concerning Whitetail Deer.

•   To serve as a collective voice in governmental issues that affect whitetail deer producers, so as to enhance the 
Whitetail Deer industry.

•   To promote high ethical standards in the care, handling and harvesting of Whitetail Deer.

•   To require members of the Corporation to operate in a legal, honest and forthright manner with fellow mem-
bers, other Whitetail Deer producers and the general public.

If interested in running for one of the expiring Board positions, please answer 
the following questions:

CANDIDATE QUESTIONS FOR THE SETDA BOARD OF DIRECTORS
1.   Please describe yourself and what you do outside of the cervid industry.

2.   Please describe your operation.  (How long have you been raising deer?  Where is your farm located?  What 
species are in your breeding program?  What are your primary markets? Etc.)

3.   Describe any roles you have served in (committee member, officer, etc.) for your state and/or national associ-
ation (NADEFA).

4.   Describe your position on open borders for your state of residence, as well as from a national perspective.

5.   Why do you want to serve as a SETDA Director?

Mail to Dr Bill Leffler c/o 2 Base Down Whitetails, PO Box 159, Morriston, FL 32668  

or email to  

Bleffler2011@gmail.com
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